
Provider Direct – Maintenance, July 09

Trillium Health Resources would like to make you
aware:

On July 9, 2021, beginning at 6:00 am, the Provider Direct
will be offline for approximately ten minutes to perform
maintenance.

Thank you for your patience while we continuously work to improve
and develop Provider Direct.

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you
have any questions please send an email to IT.Support@trilliumnc.org.
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